
The Emergency Planning Committee  

COVID Policy Update 

 

On April 15, 2023, we announced that masks are no longer required for any 

indoor events at the church. This includes all aspects of worship services, kitchen 

use, indoor activities, & events. 

If individuals are more comfortable wearing masks, they are encouraged to make 
this choice. We continue to ask that everyone be conscious of and sensitive to the 

personal space of those around them. Please continue to maintain 2 metres 

distance wherever possible. 

As has become our universal “best practice”, stay home if you are experiencing 

any symptoms that might make you contagious to others. You will always be 

welcomed back once recovered. 

EPC will continue to regularly discuss the situation in the larger community and 
its potential affect on our requirements at Emmanuel. 

Thank you for your understanding and compliance with the decisions made by 

this committee over the past 3 years. We’re very much looking forward to 

continuing in this spirit. 

 

Emergency Planning Committee, 

Blake Lines, Ross White, Grant Stuckless, & Christine Hywarren 

 

 


